

Mr Minner's

Sept. 2025



A new School Year!

Welcome to the 2025-26 school year! We're already having a lot of raucous fun with party games and Mario Bros tournaments.

We also have about half our advisory that plays Dungeons and Dragons, so I will figure out a way to incorporate that into a Fun Friday as well.

I will an email reminder about this as well — please send me the PARENT questions that I gave out during Open House. I always want to hear from advisory families! :)

Newsletter

Mr Minner's Message

I'm a big believer in fun, so you'll see a lot in here about the community-building activities we have in Advisory.

I'm also here to support the whole child: academically, intellectually, and emotionally. Please email me anytime you have a concern - that's what advisory teachers are for!







Mr Minner's Reminders



SEPTEMBER DATES

Monday, Sept 8 - First Regalia Day (always Regalia on Mondays)

Monday, Sept 15 - Picture Day (Regalia required)

Sunday, Sept 21 - Triple S Boosters Color Run @ Settler's Park

Wed, Sept 24 - Academic and Humanities Banquet @ CSPA Highbay (7:00)

Uniform Reminders + Expectations –

As the weather cools down, students are still expected to be in uniform. Jackets and hoodies are expected to be stored in students' lockers while they are in the building. Uniform layering options include:

Solid, black or maroon sweaters over uniform tops

Solid, black or maroon cardigans

Solid, black or maroon quarter zip with CSPA logo

Winter boots are not a uniform shoe option.

For students who choose to wear skirts, tights or lined leggings are recommended.

To purchase approved uniform apparel, please visit:

SchoolBelles: School Code - s2422 Lands End: School Code - 900141326